
 
 

 

Feb 2024  
  
  
Dear candidate  
  
Clashes during Summer 2024 Examinations  
  
I have identified that you have a clash in your exam timetable and have resolved this by retiming 
those exams which clash for you.  
  
If your exam has been rescheduled from the morning to the afternoon OR from the afternoon to 
the morning, you WILL be supervised over the lunch period.  
In this case please ensure that you bring with you on the day:-   

• some lunch  
• a drink   
• and some revision work to do.  

  
You will not be allowed to communicate with any other student, any attempt to do so is a breach of 
examination rules and you will be disqualified from your examination and possibly all other 
examinations for the season.  
  
These re-timed exams are identified in your exams timetable and should enable you to identify 
when and where your exams will take place.   
  
However, as there may be changes in rooms on the day, please make sure that you check the 
seating plans displayed on the veranda, on the date of the exam.  
  
Should you have any concerns about this, please do let me know.  
  
Kind regards  

  

 
Sarah Clark 

Examination Manager 
 


